
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Johnston for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 19 September 2019 

   

Question (1) What discussions has the Transport Convener had with 

Edinburgh Trams regarding their recent (welcome) 

announcement to scrap the minimum card spend at ticket 

machines?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can the Transport Convener advise if this change will have 

an impact on Edinburgh Trams running costs and what the 

potential implications are? 

Answer (2)  

   

 
 


